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I am writing to urge you NOT to approve the application by Pieridae Energy to use the M&N
 pipeline  to export LNG. Should such routes open up, domestic natural gas will be taken out
 of the domestic market. This does not seem to be the proper use of land seized by eminent
 domain. My own property is being targeted by the NED pipeline and it would add insult to
 injury to know that what was taken "for the public good " was actually being used to drive
 profits from exporting. More importantly, the cummulative effects of exporting LNG will
 impact our climate, just at the time when we need to be shifting to renewable energy.
Once again I urge you to deny this permission and at the very least, extend the deadline for
 comments so you can hear from more citizens.

Susan Secco
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